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Your First Name jerald 

Your Last Name alb 
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attorney 

Your Email undrpar418@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

504-615-4908

Your Message This is an inquiry related to the proposed Blue Cross company sale. As a 
policyholder of a premium above Medicare policy here are my questions. Will 
post sale I continue to have coverage for medical care out of state as I do 
currently. That is now I can and have secured specialty eye care in New 
York. Will that continue? Secondly how was the amount of $3000 per 
policyholder payment decided? What if any benefits will I potentially obtain 
from the 3 billion dollar trust? It appears this would benefit others not even 
policyholders now. If I’m correct in my interpretation a trust is being formed 
from sale funds to benefit other than those in my situation who haven’t paid 
premiums and aren’t policyholders. Seems like we policyholders own the 
company right? Thanks for an explanation. So far my own agent can’t explain 
it. jla 


